
June 6, 2022

Alderwoman Pihl,

Thank you for taking the time to meet with us. I have attached the updated presentation for the
proposed multi-family development located at 1070 S Kingshighway Blvd. In this presentation,
you’ll find modifications that are driven by comments received from the neighborhood meeting in
October of 2021. Below is a summary of the requested changes.

● Our garage and move-in entrances have been moved from the alley to Kingshighway.
This will keep tenant traffic off of Oakland Ave and Arco Ave.

● We relocated the pool courtyard from the East side of the building (facing the
neighborhood) to the Kingshighway side. This will provide more privacy to the
neighborhood and eliminates any noise concerns from the pool deck.

● Incorporated more red brick in the exterior facade so that our building utilizes similar
materials as the surrounding area.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mike Burkhart
President
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